Tyke Jamboree Rules for the Day-----February 23rd, Saturday in Meaford.

- 1. The game schedule is now up on our Georgian Shores website.
- 2. Although the dressing rooms are small we do feel we can share the rooms for the day.
- 3. The bumpers will be in place and there will be 2 matches going on simultaneously.
- 4. We will be charging a \$5 gate fee for all adults.
- 5. All games will be 30 minutes. The buzzer will sound every 2 minutes to signal a line change on the fly.
- 6. There will be 3 sessions of games lasting the 30 minutes, there will be rest periods as per our schedule
- 7. The obstacle course was a hit last year. There will be some minor awards for that and it will be a timed event. There will be lots of help on the ice but if any coach wants to be on the ice also please do bring your equipment, perfectly fine by us.
- 8. We have scheduled 1 referee for all games. As per OMHA rules there will be an opening face off. Again simultaneously. After a goal is scored the puck will be tossed in to a corner and play will continue. We will be using the medium size nets for all games and whether you dress a goalie or not is your choice. We will play 4 on 4 with a goalie as the fifth player.
- 9. We have scheduled a timekeeper who will do time only, no scores will be on the clock.
- 10. There will be a lunch provided for all the players and bench staff as per our schedule.
- 11. Please try to have both home and away coloured jerseys, if this is an issue please let us know in advance
- 12. There will be a registration desk in the lobby upon your arrival please do check in. Please ensure all rosters and travel permits have been sent to us in advance and please be sure you have them on hand.
- 13. Team officials do NOT have to be on the ice for the games as we have a referee for each playing surface. However, please feel free to bring your stick, helmet, etc as you can certainly help with the Obstacle course if you so choose.

We thank you for joining us on Saturday, we feel it will be a great and fun experience for all players, parents and coaching staffs. The obstacle course especially so. There will be a photographer on hand and our experience is they will have some excellent action shots. If you have any further questions please email them to jackmartin4334@gmail.com